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Dear Octorara Families:  

 

This notice is to inform you that the Octorara Area School District has inspected each of its 

buildings for the presence of Asbestos Containing Building Materials (ACBM) in accordance 

with the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA) regulations.  

 

An Asbestos Management Plan has been prepared in accordance with the AHERA 

regulations and is available for review at the District Administration Building located at 228 

Highland Road, Atglen, Pennsylvania 19310.  

 

For more information, please contact the Facilities Department at 610-593-8238 extension 

30571.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Steven A. Leever, Ed.D.  

Superintendent of Schools 

 

Octorara Administration Office 
228 HIGHLAND ROAD, SUITE 1, ATGLEN, PA  19310-1603 

Phone: (610) 593-8238 ⧫ Fax: (610) 593-6425 ⧫ www.octorara.k12.pa.us 

Dr. Steven A. Leever, Ed.D. 

Superintendent of Schools 

 

http://www.octorara.k12.pa.us/

